
   

missionaries to Mexico 

 
FROM OUR MISSIONARY 

Dear folks at Calvary Baptist Church 

Thank you so much for your 

continued and faithful prayers and 

financial support over the last 2 

years! May the Lord bless you and 

work in your hearts as you seek to 

increase your faith this upcoming 

year!  

We love and appreciate you so much 

and still earnestly pray you will be 

able to visit us here in Mexico very 

soon. 

For the World through Mexico, 

Chris Lanier and Family 

Acts 20:24 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Spiritual growth 

• New health and fitness goals 

• Nickey to get saved 

• Opening of Bible College 

• Restarting the mission churches 

• New ranch outreach ministry 

•  

    

ABOUT OUR MISSIONARY 

• Years on field: 14 years 

• Years supported by CBC: 2 years 

NAMES 
Chris 

Erika 

Ashley 

Charley 

Nickey 

Stefaney 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
8/4 

10/30 

6/1 

6/14 

8/29 

8/25 

 

 

 


